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Sample Text 
From April 19, Is 

It Unlikely?

If you’ve remained true to God 
under great and intense trials, 
now is the time to watch out 
for the undertow. Don’t be-
come morbidly introspective, 
looking toward the future with 
dread. Just remain alert, keep-
ing your memory bright before 
God. Unguarded strength is 
double weakness. The Bible 
characters fell on their strong 
points, never on their weak 
ones. “Shielded by God’s 
power” (1 Peter 1:5): that is the 
only safety.

You have remained true to 
God under great and intense 
trials—now beware of the 
undercurrent. Do not be ab-
normally examining your inner 
self, looking forward with 
dread, but stay alert; keep 
your memory sharp before 
God. Unguarded strength is 
actually a double weakness, 
because that is where the 
least likely temptations will be 
effective in sapping strength. 
The Bible characters stumbled 
over their strong points, never 
their weak ones.
     “Kept by the power of 
God”—that is the only safety (1 
Peter 1:5).

You have remained true to 
God under great and in-
tense trials, now beware of 
the undercurrent. Do not be 
morbidly introspective, look-
ing forward with dread, but 
keep alert; keep your memory 
bright before God. Unguarded 
strength is double weakness, 
because that is where the 
“retired sphere of the leasts” 
saps. The Bible characters fell 
on their strong points, never 
on their weak ones.
     “Kept by the power of 
God”—that is the only safety.
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